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Updated: April 7, 2021 

To help protect the health and safety of all who live, work, and visit the Abbey during the 

COVID-19 pandemic, and after carefully monitoring the news, listening to the recommendations 

of health authorities and following the directives of the Vancouver Archdiocese, Westminster 

Abbey has implemented the following measures: 

GATE CLOSED @ 6:30 p.m. 

 At this time, all buildings are closed to the public except for the abbey church, which will 

have scheduled access during the day. (Please see “Abbey Church” below.) 

 NO ACCESS TO PUBLIC WASHROOMS. 

 We are requiring visitors to wash their hands at the sink inside the entrance to the abbey 

church. 

 We are asking visitors to postpone coming to the abbey church or to enjoy the grounds if 

they are ill or know they have had contact with someone who is ill with the coronavirus. 

 We encourage everyone to practice a safe social distance of two meters to help protect 

each other from this virus. 

 The guesthouse is closed indefinitely (See “Guesthouse” below). 

Abbot John Braganza, osb 

and the Monastic Community 

 

For the Vancouver archdiocesan response to Covid-19, go to: https://rcav.org/coronavirus/ 
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